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Organised by the Information Security Special Interest Group (ISSIG) under the 
auspices of the Computer Society of South Africa (CSSA), the ISSA2002 2nd 
Annual Information Security for South Africa Conference will take place from 
10-12 July 2002. 
 
The ISSA2002 conference is the second annual conference being held by the 
Information Security Special Interest Group (ISSIG), and is focused on the 
information security professional. According to Les Labuschagne, Secretary of 
the ISSIG, "in recent years, many South African delegates have been active in  
participating and attending various international Information Security 
conferences. Travelling abroad to present or to attend is a very costly 
endeavour and not always possible for many people interested in Information 
Security." 
 
"Many professionals from industry as well as researchers have expressed a need 
for a local platform to share knowledge, experience and research results in the 
field of Information Security.  The Information Security Special Interest Group  
(ISSIG) affiliated to the Computer Society of South Africa (CSSA) has taken up 
this challenge and is in an ideal position to coordinate and facilitate such an 
opportunity," he says. 
  
In 2001, the first ISSA conference was hosted in Magaliesberg. 
 
"The ISSA conference should not just be "another conference" as the local 
market here in South Africa is currently over saturated with conferences 
covering topics such as e-Commerce, Disaster Recovery, Information Security and 
Risk Management, " says Labuschagne.  "Rather, we undertake to make it a 
positive "experience" where delegates can share and present valuable 
Information Security knowledge. As the intention is to make this a local South 
African conference, the organising committee will endeavour to select, as far 
as possible, interesting and affordable venues." 
 
For details contact Les Labuschagne, Secretary of the ISSIG on e-mail: 
LL@na.rau.ac.za or Jan Eloff, Chairman of the ISSIG on e-mail: 
JHPE@na.rau.ac.za or visit the conference web site at 
http://csweb.rau.ac.za/ifip/issa2002. 


